
This bulletin is in reference to the use of psychedelics as a form of medical treatment. 

There are currently no approved psychedelic-assisted therapies in the US. Microdosing 
(LSD, psilocybin, peyote, etc.) is illegal. 

The Drug and Alcohol Committee strongly advises employees to seek advice from Aviation 
Medical Advisory Service (AMAS) at (866) 237-6633 if a healthcare professional prescribes 
or recommends psychedelic-assisted treatments. Any discovered use of these treatments 
may be grounds for termination.  

If there any questions about this bulletin, please contact your Regional Vice President for 
further information. 


